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5th December 2024 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
It is with great sadness that we announce that Mrs Radcliffe will be leaving school at the end 
of this term.  
 
She has worked at Marlfields for over 10 years, being a special part of so many children’s 
learning journeys and being a well-loved member of staff. We would like to send Mrs Radcliffe 
our warmest wishes in her future ventures.  
 
We are currently beginning a rigorous recruitment process for a new Year 3 class teacher. Until 
then, Mrs Bourner-Brown, who already works with the Year 3 children, will be teaching the class 
Tuesday-Friday, with Miss Carter teaching on a Monday.  
 
Please find below a message from Mrs Radcliffe for the Marlfields wider school community: 
 
After a wonderful 11 years at Marlfields, it is with a heavy heart that I share the news that I will 
be leaving at the end of this term. I have been fortunate to secure a new role that allows me 
to work remotely, giving me flexibility to support my own family in this next chapter of my life.  
 
Being part of this school community has been an absolute privilege. The laughter, joy and 
incredible memories I have shared with your children will remain with me always. Watching 
them grow, to learn and to achieve has been the greatest reward, and their enthusiasm and 
curiosity have brightened every day.  
 
I am so grateful for the trust you have placed in me and the unwavering support you have 
shown throughout my time here. The school truly is a special place, and it will always hold a 
huge piece of my heart.  
 
Thank you for allowing me to be part of your children’s journeys. I wish you and your families all 
the very best for the future. 
 
Warm regards, 
Sue Radcliffe 
 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs Sleath 

Waggs Road, 
Congleton, 
Cheshire 
CW12 4BT 
Tel: 01260 633120 


